
 

Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects 

 

“The Project for Equipping Intensive Care Unit at Qamare Bani 

Hashem Charity Hospital in KhorasanRazavi Province” 

 

Conclusion of the GGP Contract 

 

H. E. Mr. Koji HANEDA (Ambassador of Japan to Tehran) has 

concluded a GGP contract regarding “The Project for Equipping 

Intensive Care Unit at Qamare Bani Hashem Charity Hospital in 

Khorasan Razavi Province” with Mr. Nader 

SHARGHI  ,Manager of Qamar-e-Bani Hashem Charity 

Hospital on March 16th, 2014. The plan is to supply essential 

equipments for new Intensive Care Unit, Neonatal Intensive Care 

Unit and Ophthalmology Center in Neyshabur City of Khorasan 

Razavi Province. It is expected that around 780 patients will use 

these equipments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Picture: H.E. Mr. Koji HANEDA, Ambassador of Japan, and Mr. 

Nader SHARGHI Manager of Qamar-e-BaniHashem Charity 

Hospital,(@Embassy of Japan in Iran 

 


